
 

 

 

 

     Tuesday 18th October 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Return of the Romans History Show – Thursday 3rd November  

Year 4 Roman Day – Thursday 24th November  
 

Throughout the second half of the autumn term, the children will be studying their history unit 
on The Romans. To start the unit off, we have arranged an exciting theatre performance 
from Freshwater Theatre Company. This fun and interactive show is guaranteed to get the 
children wanting to find out more about Roman Britain. 
 
In order for the theatre show to take place we require a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per 
child. Please pay this online using Parent Pay and tick the permission box by Monday 31st 
October. 
 
In order to develop a greater understanding of Roman life and beliefs, we will also be holding 
a Roman Day in school on Thursday 24th November. There is no cost to this day. 
 
During the day, the children will learn about the Romanisation of Britain and they will get the 
opportunity to examine Roman artefacts on loan from Chertsey Museum.  
 
We would also love to encourage the children to wear a Roman costume to fully immerse 
themselves in the day. There are any number of costume ideas on the internet and it may 
well be you have an outfit from the Year 3 Egyptian Day that could be modified! 
 
If you would like to make a Roman shield (a lovely half-term project!), there is a great step-
by-step guide on: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YIbv92T_Nqc 
 
Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you have any questions regarding the dressing 

up aspect of Roman Day. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Year 4 Team  

 

 

 

Mrs Woolf        Miss Bienge Miss Peaty Mrs Simms  
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